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Project: RFB 2017-08: Isle of Palms Marina Bulkhead Rehabilitation 

Revised Q&A 

 

Addendum #4 

 

2R. Q: Will Longshore and Harbor Workers Compensation insurance be necessary for the work to 

be performed? 

A: Since USL&H insurance is a federal workers’ compensation requirement, the contractor should 

contact their insurance representative and verify whether or not this additional insurance is required 

for the specific marine activities proposed by the contractor.  

 

For more information: https://www.dol.gov/owcp/dlhwc/lsinsreq.htm 

 

 

13R.Q: The question was raised at the pre-bid about the requirement of a marine license (since 

working on a bulkhead at a marina is definitely considered marine work). The SCLLR board makes 

that determination; not public or private owners.  Will the City please run that by the SCLLR before 

the bid as we are quite sure they are incorrect about this determination? 

 A:  After further review, the project does include a water based component therefore contractors 

will be required to have a marine contractor’s license. 

https://www.dol.gov/owcp/dlhwc/lsinsreq.htm

